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Timely Notice to Homestead Campus Community 

An alleged sexual offense was reported at the Homestead Campus Wednesday, October 21, 

2015, and is of grave concern for all of us at Miami Dade College. A subject was 

immediately taken into custody upon notification of campus public safety officials. We take 

these incidents extremely seriously and are cooperating fully with authorities. As a result, we 

have activated our security procedures to respond to these types of incidents.  

The campus is also providing the alleged victim resources and support to deal with this 

difficult situation.  

Employees and students are reminded to be vigilant and report any suspicious activities to 

public safety. We are all reminded to not follow unknown persons to isolated areas and to 

attempt to always be in groups, especially when walking to and from parking areas. Public 

safety officials can always be requested for escorts to these areas any time of day. The public 

safety office can be contacted at 305-237-5100.  

We are committed to protecting our open and welcoming campuses to ensure that students 

and employees enjoy a safe learning and working environment.   

This message is being issued in compliance with the Federal provisions of the Jeanne Clery 

Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Crimes Statistics Act of 1990.   

Dr. Jeanne F. Jacobs, Homestead Campus President  

 

 

 
 


